
A subsidy for foreign school students  

 

Parents/guardians of foreign elementary or/and junior high school students can 

receive a subsidy. Please apply to your child/children’s school. 

 

Eligibility 

  

Parents/guardians with foreign nationalities who have registered residency in 

Kokubunji City between October 2024 and March 2025 and paid tuition fees to 

foreign schools. 

 

Amount of the subsidy 

2,000 yen per month 

 

Inquiries: School Administration Division 

Tel: 042-312-8655  



 


